
UNA UNIVERSITY PARTICIPATION REPORT IN THE APPLICATION PROJECT 

(OSCON) 

 

Initially, the project would only have the presence of the person responsible for the commitment, 
Mateus Augusto. However, feeling the need for assistance in carrying it out, the collaboration of 
UNA was offered. 

The first meeting held on October 19th 2022, including the Graphic Design professor Gustavo Txai. 
The idea as a whole was presented and the labor in the design of the application screens was 
requested. Students from the last semester of the course were immediately assigned to carrying out 
the task. 

 

 

 

Since then, there has been contact through a communication app and online meetings.  

UNA played a fundamental role in the visual presentation, creation of the application's name and 
logo. 

  


